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Hi Liv 
 
We have had a quick look at it and have no objections from an ecological perspective. The habitats on site are low 
value/common habitats and the impacts would only be for one year. The ecologist has asked for a CEMP and a 
Habitat Restoration Plan. These measures appear to be sufficient for this proposal. These would need to be 
submitted and approved pre-commencement. 
 
Best wishes,  
 

Natasha Collings-Costello MEnv Sci CSci MCIEEM 

Managing Director 
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